Paul Stokes

The climate crisis is upon us, and we simply must join with other states and countries to reduce
greenhouse gas emissions ASAP. Transportation of all kinds is a major source of greenhouse gas
emissions. Reducing the presence of automobiles and light trucks powered by fossil fuels is already
feasible and cost effective. I own an EV, and I am very pleased with its performance. The
technologies for using clean fuels for heavy trucks and air transportation is not as advanced, so we
must accelerate the development of those technologies.

Please support the governor's new rules to limit the the use of fossil fuels for transportation as
rapidly as possible.



